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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 19 November 1 81

Thank you for your letter of 3 November

with which you enclosed one that you had

received from the Premier of Alberta. I am

sure that you will be encouraged by the more

recent developments that have .now been

reported from Ottawa.

The Rt. Hon. Edward du Cann, M.P.


